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This bill is being proposed under a spurious presumption of voter fraud and is 

designed to limit citizens’ access to voting. No substantiated evidence of voter fraud 

has been provided to support any consideration of modifying existing regulations and 

safeguards. Current registration procedures, both online and in person, already 

require in-person proof of eligibility. Current voting procedures already include the 

means to positively identify the voter’s ballot. 

 

I am a senior. Specific concerns and limitations this could present to seniors include 

weather on voting day, access to transportation, standing in line for an excessive 

amount of time, and certainly unforeseen immediate changes in health that would 

prevent me and others like me from making an appearance on voting day. Vote by 

Mail is a safe and fair way to ensure those with the right to vote are not prevented 

from doing so. 

 

“If it ain’t broke, don’t fix it!” 

 


